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Acceptance of donated cloth patient items – Yellow phase 

 

In the Yellow phase, Horizon will accept donations of cloth items for patients. This 

includes knitted baby hats, finger puppets and comfort dolls, homemade quilts, blankets, 

baby layettes, etc.   

 

Volunteer Resources will coordinate the acceptance and distribution of these items with 

the public screening access points. Only items that pass the current COVID-19 screening 

Criteria will be accepted.  

 

All items received will be laundered prior to distribution to the appropriate nursing unit / 

department for patient use. It is noted that the items are to be used by one patient and 

not shared between patients.   

 

https://news.horizonnb.ca/

